
• Spring Term Newsletter •

Childcare from 9:00am to 3:00pm
5 days a week in term time

For further information, please contact Nicola Tedore.

Nicola.Tedore@westway.org

074370 57411



Changing weather
Finger crossed the weather should now start 
changing and will be warmer. We will be 
spending more time outside, so please can you 
ensure that your child is dressed appropriately. 
As the weather gets hotter please can you 
provide your child with a hat and sunscreen.

Thank you to all the Mums who attended 
our Mother’s Day breakfast. It was lovely 
to catch up with everyone and it was 
great for the children to share breakfast 
with their Mums.

Mother's Day

Spring and Growing

This term we will be focusing on the topic 
of spring and growing. We will be focusing 
on what is happening in our local 
environment and doing some planting. 
Please can you reinforce this at home by 
talking to your children about what 
happens during spring and we can help 
seeds and bulbs grow.



IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Nursery News

Our website is now live and can be 
accessed at www.popupnursery.co.uk . 
It would be great if you access this 
regularly as we will use it for nursery 
updates.

Ofsted

This term we had our first inspection from 
Ofsted and received a Good rating. Please 
read our report. It can be accessed on our 
website.

Nursery Closing Dates

The nursery last day this term with 
be the 5th April. We will be closed for 
the Easter holidays and will reopen 
on Wednesday 24th April. Have a 
lovely break and we look forward to 
seeing you all next term.



Healthy Early Years Bronze Award

The nursery has signed up to the Mayor of 
London initiative which aims to ensure 
that children under 5 have the best start to 
life. The nursery will identify best practice, 
focus on areas to develop health, 
wellbeing and education and work in 
partnership with parents and other 
services. If you would like additional 
information on this award please look at 
the Healthy Early Years London Website.

Happy Easter

This half term the children made Easter 
Baskets. 
 
Happy Easter from all of the team!


